
AUSTRALIAN CIVIL-MILITARY CENTRE

The Australian Civil-Military Centre and the Centre for Human Rights and 
Humanitarian Studies are conducting focus groups into research project 

‘Practical considerations for the use of militaries during public health 
emergencies, and outbreaks’. The outcome of this work will result in a 

policy addition to UN Office for the Coordination of Humanitarian  
Affairs refresh of the Oslo Guidelines on the Use of Military and Civil 
Defence Assets in Disaster Relief and an operational chapter in the  

UN Civil-Military Coordination Field Handbook.

Two focus groups will be held at the 
Military and Civilian Health Security Summit

 16 – 17 June 2024

We welcome all MCHSS representatives to attend. Please be in  
touch to register attendance at your preferred focus group, either the 

16th or 17th of June 2024 to Dr Natalie McLean, 
research@acmc.gov.au  by 14 June 2024.




